
  

President’s Report of Monthly Activities 
April 1 - 30, 2009 

 
4/1 Attended TEA meeting in Topeka 
  
4/2  Met with staff members 
  Participated in TEA Video Conference 
     
4/3  Met with staff members 
    
4/7  Met with staff members 
 
4/8 Attended Quality Council meeting 
 Attended Great Bend Kiwanis 
 
4/9 Met with staff members 
   
4/14  Met with Chairman Feldt 
  Facilitated President’s Staff meeting 
  Met with staff members 

 
4/15 Attended KBOR meeting in Topeka 
 Attended COP meeting in Topeka 
 
4/16 Met with staff members 
 Facilitated Board Study Session  
 
4/17 Met with staff members 
 Participated in Tech Ed video meeting 
 Facilitated All-College Forum 
  
4/19 Attended Foundation Clay Shoot 
  
4/20 Facilitated Management Council meeting 

Met with staff members 
  
4/21 Met with staff members 
 Facilitated Board of Trustees meeting 
 
4/22 Met with staff members 

Met with Linda Fund, Executive Director of KACCT 
 
4/23 Met with staff members 
  
4/24 Participated in Wetland Center Grand Opening Events 
 
4/27 Met with Chairman Feldt 
 Met with staff members 
 Hosted a “Meet & Greet” and luncheon for Dr. Mark Sarver, newly appointed Director of 

EduKan   
 
4/28 Met with staff members 
 Met Women’s Basketball Coach Candidate, Tony Turner 
 
4/29 Met with staff members 
 Participated in Tech Ed Teleconference with KBOR Work Group 
 
4/30 Met with staff members 
   


